
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

DELAWARE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

EIGHT-YEAR REVIEW OF AGRICULTURAL DISTRICT NO. 2 

 

JUNE 22, 2022 

 

The Delaware County Board of Supervisors held a Public Hearing concerning the eight-

year review of Agricultural District No. 2 in the Board of Supervisors’ Room of the Senator 

Charles D. Cook County Office Building, 111 Main Street, Delhi, New York, at 1:03 p.m. on 

Wednesday, June 22, 2022, Chairman Tina B. Molé presiding. 

 

Chairman Molé called the hearing to order and read the notice of public hearing: 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON EIGHT-YEAR REVIEW OF AGRICULTURAL DISTICT NO. 2 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Delaware County Board of Supervisors will hold a 

Public Hearing on Wednesday, June 22, 2022 at 1:05 p.m. in the Board of Supervisors Room of 

the County Office Building, 111 Main Street, Delhi, New York, concerning the Eight-Year 

review of Agricultural District No. 2. 

 

The hearing shall be held for the purpose of the Delaware County Agricultural and 

Farmland Protection Board and the Delaware County Planning Board have presented 

recommendations for the modification of Agricultural District No. 2 in the Towns of Delhi, 

Franklin, Hamden, Meredith, and Walton during the scheduled 8-year review period. 

 

All persons interested in speaking may attend the hearing in person.  To ensure that your 

comments are heard, they will also be accepted by email until 5:00 p.m. on Monday, June 20, 

2022 to:  christa.schafer@co.delaware.ny.us. 

 

Dated:  June 17, 2022 Christa M. Schafer 

 Clerk of the Board 

 Delaware County Board of Supervisors 

 

Chairman Molé stated that a sign-in sheet is being passed around and asked that anyone 

wishing to speak to please stand and state their full name and town they reside in. 

 

Supervisor Gladstone observed that we are adding approximately 3,000 acres but 

removing about 4,500 acres.  This shows how delicate agriculture is in our County.  He 

acknowledged the presence of DEP representatives and thanked them for the Easement Program 

that helps keep land in agriculture use. 

 

Since no one else wished to speak, Chairman Molé declared the hearing adjourned at 

1:05 p.m. 
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